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¢ m a resident at 2 Duke;s Road, just round the corner from Woburn Walk.
Woburn Walk is an exquisite and unique Regency site.
It should be protected in every way possible.

The proposal to build a wall at the south west end with three gates for services is both aesthetically and
socially acceptable, and at odds with what makes this place so charming.

Because Woburn Walk is small, its length being just tens of metres, an aesthetically anomalous intervention
will be impossible to disguise.
And because it is small, the noise and disruption of the services in and out will be impossible to ignore.

The residents and traders of the immediate area feel somewhat oppressed by this large and apparently
insensitive neighbour.
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